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The coming Sunday (6/6) is a communion Sunday and a mid-year
congregational meeting day. Please prepare your heart to attend.
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A mid-year congregational meeting will be held on June 6. We are going to
make decisions on the By-laws amendments and nominating committee
members, and to present the financial reports of 2020. If any brother or sister
is willing to join our church as a church member, please contact the pastor
and elders.

https://marylandgospelchurch.org/church-by-laws/
https://marylandgospelchurch.org/mgc-budget/
https://marylandgospelchurch.org/church-by-laws/
https://marylandgospelchurch.org/mgc-budget/
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It requires a password to review the church financial reports. If any church 
members need the password, please send an application to 
webteam@marylandgospelchurch.org. 
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There is an ED board meeting on this Tuesday (6/1), 7:00 pm. Elders and 
deacons, please prepare to attend the meeting.
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Elder and Deacon Board has made the following decisions concerning the
pandemic outbreak in India: 1) Our church will send out the first donation of
$2,500 from the Benevolence Fund through Samaritan’s Purse to Indian
Pandemic Relief; 2) The Benevolence Fund is open for receiving more
donations to Indian Pandemic Relief. Please mark “Benevolence Fund—Indian
Pandemic Relief” on the check or in the memo of the online donation. The
deadline for this special collection is May 30. We are going to send out a
second donation after finishing the collection. May God use our donations to
help Indian people in this difficult time, and may the love and caring of God
touch people’s hearts.
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Sunday worship service team needs more co-workers to be Sunday Service
Zoom meeting hosts. If any brothers or sisters are willing to serve in this area,
please contact brother Lung Sang Cheung and brother Wayne Wang.
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Children are encouraged to attend an online VBS that is hosted by Almaden
Neighborhood Church in San Jose, CA, on 7/19-23, 1:00-2:30pm. Adults and
youths are welcome to register as helpers.
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This week’s 2-1-1 Bible Reading Plan: we will study James 3:13-18. Bible
memory verse is James 1:14 “but each one is tempted when, by his own evil
desire, he is dragged away and enticed.” Daily Bible reading: Jeremiah 44-48.


